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To all my valued clients,
I’'m writing to let you know that Edwards Electric will be closing permanently as of May 1, 2025.

Serving the Muskoka, Parry Sound, and surrounding areas through my business over the last 29
years has been a pleasure, and the customers who | have met along the way have been excellent.
I’'m genuinely grateful for the trust and relationships built over the years.

As | take the next step in my life and fully transition to Nova Scotia, | want to ensure that your service
needs will continue to be met with the same level of care and professionalism you've come to
expect. I'm pleased to share that T4Power will be taking over your generator service and
support going forward.

T4Power brings strong trade ethics, skill, and a sincere commitment to customer service. They are a
qualified, factory-trained dealer for standby generators and have the resources and team to
meet a wide range of service needs. Finding the right company to carry on what I've built was not a
decision | made lightly—but | can say with full confidence that T4Power is the right fit.

Thank you all for your business over the years—especially during these last few, while I've
continued operating the business remotely from Nova Scotia. Your loyalty and understanding have
meant a great deal.

Sincerely,

Roger Edwards
Edwards Electric



